Boys And Girls Club Presented With BP Check Today
Tuesday, 21 January 2014 09:13 - Last Updated Tuesday, 21 January 2014 09:18

The BP Fueling Communities Program will present a check to the Boys and Girls

Club of Greater La Crosser today. Tina Wehrs says they got the same award last year but not
for the entire Boys and Girls system and not the same amount.

(Click for Audio)

This year's award is in the amount of $4000. It will go towards after school activities.
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